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City Hall and Court House
15 West Kellogg Boulevard

Phone: 651-266-8560

Appeal of Jerral Murray to a Revocation of Fire Certificate of Occupancy and Order to Vacate at 917
SHERBURNE AVENUE.

I need one week until new residence is ready.  Some items were fixed but the landlord chose not to fix
everything.

December 19, 2014

Jeremy Hall

Legislative Hearing Officer gave staff the okay to accept this appeal.

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Jerral Murray to a Revocation of Fire Certificate of Occupancy and
Order to Vacate at 917 Sherburne Avenue, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and
considered the testimony of City staff and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant an extension until
February 1, 2014 for tenants to vacate the property; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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